
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th September 2020 
 

Home Reading  
 

  

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

We would like to update you on how we will carry out home reading for the foreseeable future as we continue to 

do all we can to help keep everybody safe at this time.   

 

Once your child has had chance to settle into their new class, they will bring home a reading book. Your child’s 

class teacher will inform you what day your child will be changing their book. It is important that books are 

returned to school on this day to allow us to put returned books into quarantine before they can be used again.   

 

Usually, along with a reading book, we would send home a Reading Record that we would encourage you to 

comment in when you have listened to your child read at home. At this time, we will not be sending a Reading 

Record home. Instead, teachers will now add a note onto Seesaw regarding your child’s reading. Once you have 

read with your child at home, you can then add a comment below, if you wish. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your class teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support.    

 

Miss Austwick 

 

 

 

 

Please note: The Greetland Academy Trust has now 

changed its name to Great Heights Academy Trust. 


